JUNE 2021



Rock Creek Newsletter

In this issue:

- •Call for Volunteers
- •Landscaping Information
- •RMMA Survey

LANDSCAPING IN ROCK CREEK PARKS, OPEN SPACE AND TRAILS

The landscaping in Parks, Open Space and Trails in and around Rock Creek are maintained by the Town of Superior– Parks and Recreation Department.

If you have a comment or concern regarding the landscaping in the parks, open space or trails, please open a ticket with the Town of Superior on their website:

Superior Click and Fix | Town of Superior Colorado

CALL FOR VOLUNTEERS

There are 2 open seats on the Board of Directors.

Criteria:

- Desire to serve the community and assist keeping property values.
- Assistance implementing policies and procedures.
- Attendance at one Board Meeting each month.
- Possible daily email correspondence.

If you are interested in being on the Board of Directors, please email manager@rockcreekhoa.com for more information.



RMMA STRATEGIC BUSINESS PLAN

Rocky Mountain Metropolitan Airport is requesting input regarding possible future development at RMMA through the Strategic Business Plan. This will greatly affect the noise levels and airport traffic.

Please review the business plan and take the survey if you have not already (The links are below.)

Strategic Business Plan | Jefferson County, CO (jeffco.us)

RMMA 2021 Strategic Business Plan Survey (tfaforms.net)